
All Class Teachers are requested to invite the parents of all new admissions for the upcoming 
Orientation Session. 
 
Please Note: 
 
Only parents will attend the Orientation. 
Students are not required to attend. 
 
Kindly ensure this message is communicated clearly to all concerned parents. 
 
Thank you! 


